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Vajahat (Vaj) Banday, P. Eng., FEC, MSEE, MSCE 
 

I am a candidate for Councillor At Large for the 2022 PEO Council Elections 
PEO must change course to become a world leader in 
engineering self-regulation. 
• Engineers must control their profession by preserving self-regulation. 
• Volunteers are crucial. We must enhance relations between council,  
           chapters, and committees.  
• How can we trust councillors that broke their commitment to hold a  
           referendum? 

 

IMPORTANT ELEMENTS 
• Transparency — we cannot set objectives in secret.  
• More member involvement in council decision-making. 
• Emerging disciplines — redress the 50 years lack of attention by PEO. 
• Entrepreneurs — our best graduates must be welcomed by PEO. 
• PEO must have a strong voice with government.  
• Greater co-operation between PEO, OSPE, and the learned societies.  

 

I ask you for your support by voting for me in the 2022 PEO council elections.  

Thank you, 
 

Vajahat (Vaj) Banday  
For more information, please visit: 
https://www.votevaj.com/ 

A PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION, RUN BY PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS 

Chantal Chiddle, P.Eng., FEC for PEO Councillor at Large  

With over 20 years of Engineering experience in the consulting field, 
Municipal utility companies and currently, in the construction industry, I bring 
a unique perspective to PEO. I have gained valuable insight into Engineering 
through several lenses – client/owner, designer/engineering firm and 
constructor.  

I have 15 years of volunteer service with PEO, most recently, as Eastern 
Regional Councillor and Vice President (appointed), and previously with the Kingston Chapter. 
As a member of Council, I served on the Finance Committee, the Legislative Committee and 
currently serve on the Regulatory Policy and Legislation Committee (RPLC).    

I believe strongly in supporting PEO’s mandate to protect the public through effective regulation. 
This requires continued focus on regulatory work, such as through improved licensing 
processes. As a long-time volunteer, I am fully aware that I am but 1 voice at the table. As 
Councillor at Large, I will continue to work with Council to provide effective and timely 
communication with the license holders, seek out feedback from others as needed and work to 
ensure Council decisions are based on facts and not conjecture.  

For more information on my thoughts, or to reach out to me, connect with me on LinkedIn or 
email me at cchiddle.ERC@gmail.com   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


